
  
9/15/2022 
 
Town Marshal 
 
At the conclusion of the interview process, it was the decision of the council to offer Mr. Kurt 
Walthour the position of Town Marshal.  I have spoken to Mr. Walthour and he has accepted 
the position. 
 
Due to his current employment of Jail Commander of Delaware Co. Jail, he has some final 
obligations to wrap up, prior to starting his employment with the Town.  He has indicated that 
he would have a start date of no later than Oct 17.   
 
The council needs to formally vote to hire Mr. Walthour as the new Town Marshal. 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager  
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